
 
                          

                           

 

                       MACKINAW TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

                     10595 WALLICK RD, MACKINAW CITY, MI 

                                                           JULY 21, 2020 
 

Supervisor Smydra called the meeting to order at 7 PM. The meeting was held via Telephonic conference call. 
All Board members present via Telephonic conference call: Brew, Closs, Falor, Munns, Smydra.  

Also present via Telephonic conference call: Heather Wallace.  

 
Motion by Brew, supported by Munns to approve the Agenda, as presented.  

Roll call vote: Ayes: Munns, Closs, Falor, Brew, Smydra. Nays: None. Motion carried. 

Motion by Falor, supported by Closs to approve the June 16, 2020 minutes, as presented.  

Roll call vote: Ayes: Falor, Brew, Munns, Closs, Smydra. Nays: None. Motion carried. 
 

Unfinished Business 

Due to a backlog because of the pandemic and vacation schedules there was a ten-day gap between when the 
County grated the roads and when they were brined.  This lapse caused a noticeable increase in loose gravel and 

dust and the brine application was not as effective in some parts of the road. Next year, Smydra will coordinate 

the grating and brining with the County and the contractor and with our neighboring township. 
  

New Business 

1. Motion by Brew, supported by Falor to renew the contract with the Cheboygan county Humane Society. 

Roll call vote: Ayes: Falor, Munns, Smydra, Brew, Closs. Nays: None. Motion carried. 
2. Motion by Falor, supported by Closs to approve the list of Election workers and Receiving board for the 

August 4 Primary. Roll call vote: Ayes: Closs, Munns, Falor, Brew, Smydra. Nays: None. Motion carried. 

 
Bills 

Motion by Brew, supported by Closs to approve the bills for July. 

Roll call vote: Ayes: Smydra, Brew, Falor, Closs, Munns. Nays: None. Motion carried. 

 
Non-agenda items 

Board of Review will meet July 22 from 5-7 PM. 

 

Meeting was adjourned by call of the chair at 7:33 PM.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Maria Munns, Clerk 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      


